

Town of Avon Conservation Commission

Thursday, June 2, 2011 Meeting

Members Present: Chairman; Dave Young, Vice-Chairman; Kevin Mooney, Scott Hulien and Kerin Metcalf (6:46pm).

Others Present: Michael Perrault; PMP Associates, David Howe, Andrew Daniels, Jim Lyon

Chairman Young opened the meeting at 6:31pm.

The Board reviewed the agents report.

The Board reviewed the RDA form 1 for 121 East Main St, Kathleen Riley. Mr. Perrault discussed the need for the new septic system due to the currently failed cesspool. Mr. Mooney motioned to give a negative 3 determination for form 2. Mr. Hulien seconded the motion. Motion passes 3-0

The Board reviewed NSTAR 2010/2011 access road maintenance /improvement project.

The Board reviewed the revised Wal-Mart plans.

The Board reviewed the schedule of bills payable for \$122.04

The Board discussed the property located at 330 Howard St with Mr. Howe; property owner and Mr. Daniels; attorney.

The Board reviewed the RDA form 1 for 362 West Main St; James Lyon. Mr. Lyon explained to the board that he is hoping to have an 18' above ground pool installed in his back yard. He is within the buffer zone so that is why he had filed the RDA. Mr. Mooney motioned to give a negative 3 determination. Mr. Hulien seconded the motion. Motion passes 4-0

The Board questioned what was going on with 100 Ladge Dr. And will find out for next meeting.

Next meeting Thursday, June 16, 2011 at 6:30pm

Ms. Metcalf motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9:00 pm. Mr. Mooney seconded the motion. Motion passes 4-0.

Submitted by